
  

 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                 

Meeting Date May 26, 2023 

Commitment Farias ECC will develop children who are caring, creative, confident, 
collaborative, and capable critical thinkers in a safe and caring 
environment. 

Members Present Solis, Tristan, Aguayo, Diaz, Garcia, Iglesias, Juarez, Lira, Palos, Roman, 
Velasquez, Zamarripa, Miller, Duncan 

Welcome Grateful for the support for the 2022-2023 school year. Thank you! 

Budgets Update  We have exhausted our money for material for the 2022-2023 school 
year. We are confident that we will conclude the year with all budget 
strands exhausted with a maximum of $100 total money in our budget to 
close the fiscal year 22-23.   

School Budget for 2023-
2024 school year 

The latest budget meeting increased our GF to $167,000. We have set 
aside our Opportunity Culture money. Out of caution, the excess money 
was placed in General Supplies instead of strategically allocating the 
money out of precaution. We are cautious and will delay hiring hourly 
personnel for Nurse Support and Intervention/IAT support until the new 
leadership confirms our budget.  

Opportunity Culture We have completed the process of hiring our OC team. Our design plan 
was confirmed. The general staff of Farias ECC was informed during the 
Staff meeting on May 25.  

TEA Intervention We are waiting on the official announcement of the new leadership on 
June 1. We will continue working on the main thing.  

Safety Update Safety meeting conducted this month. Main topic of discussion was the 
school threats on social media. Our goal is to maintain our current safety 
procedures and to remind the teachers to be alerted.    

Enrollment Update We are nearing our projection of 385 for the 2023-2024 school year. We 
are about 85 students close to reaching our projection.  

PTO Update PTO is conducting their final event with the Mother/Son dance on May 
26. Funds will be used towards the end of the year student celebrations 
on May 30 and May 31.  

Upcoming Student 
Activities 

PTO is sponsoring the student EOY activities to celebrate the end of the 
year. This replaces the traditional end of year parties. Cafeteria will be 
serving lunch which includes hamburgers or hot dogs.  

New for 2023-2024 Our focus next year is on building our intellectual program. PLCs will 
focus on best practices, student growth documentation, and 
understanding the new TX PK guidelines. Reflection sheets were passed 
out to every team member with the expectation of completion by the 
end of the school year. We also announced the new school theme of BE 
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YOU to acknowledge our uniqueness and to use our gifts for a better 
world.  

Questions and Concerns  

 


